
Coachmaker Way, Hethersett, Norwich NR9 3GN
Tel: Norwich 01603 810674

Email: office@hethersettwoodside.norfolk.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Angela Jermy

12th April 2021

Reception: Rowan and Sycamore

Dear Parents,

We hope you have all had a restful and enjoyable Easter break. Happily, on returning to full
opening last term, Reception children settled very well, getting back into routines and
enjoying being with their friends and teachers again. So, we are looking forward to moving
swiftly on with our learning together in this new summer term.

Our inquiry theme for this half-term will be around growth and change as we plan and
develop our gardening areas and start to create habitats for wildlife around our school.  This
runs alongside skill development in all seven areas of learning planned in response to your
children’s interests and needs. We attach an overview of our term’s learning.

PE will continue to be on Tuesdays and Thursdays, when the children will need to come to
school in their sportswear. We advise you to provide your child with a sun hat and to apply
sun cream on warmer days. (Sun cream cannot be applied in school.)

If there is any further information or support you require, please do try and catch one of us at
the school gate; contact us via email or contact the school office to arrange a conversation
by phone.

Kind Regards

The Reception Team
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